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Statement regarding PFAS 
 
We, RECOM Power GmbH, Münzfeld 35, 4810 Gmunden, Austria, declare in our capacity as manufacturer 
that we practice environmental responsibility and ensure that our products comply with current 
environmental regulations, including restrictions on the use of Per- and Polyflouroalkyl Substances (PFAS). 

PFASs are a group of thousands of mainly man-made substances that are used in numerous applications such 
as textiles, coatings, food packaging, lubricants, refrigerants, construction and more. These substances are 
used either on their own (either non-polymeric or polymeric) or as constituents in compounds for consumer, 
professional, and industrial uses. 

Several PFAS are already on the REACH Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC), for 
example PFOA, perfluorinated carboxylic acids and PFHxS because they break down extremely slowly and 
may be harmful to the health of humans and animals. 

We do not purchase any PFAS directly and our products are not manufactured with the intentional use of 
any such materials. 

We regularly communicate our requirements to our suppliers to ensure the absence of PFAS in our products 
and components to fulfil our commitment to due diligence. 

RECOM additionally monitors the update publications of the official regulations to assess the impact of any 
changes and will promptly implement any new measures necessary to ensure that we remain compliant, 
including withdrawing from sale any product that no longer meets the regulations.  

 
 

 Issue Date, Place 

22-Jun-2023, Gmunden 

Authorized Signature  

i.A. Tobias Endler, Head of Global Product Compliance 

Signed for and on behalf of RECOM Power GmbH 

 


